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Heller Speaks at FAA Reauthorization Hearing  
Underscores Importance of Nevada Tourism

[bookmark: _GoBack](Washington, DC) – Today, U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) spoke at a Senate Committee on Commerce, Science, & Transportation hearing entitled, “FAA Reauthorization: Air Traffic Control Modernization and Reform.” The hearing focused on efforts to modernize the air traffic control (ATC) system. Senator Heller’s questions focused on the importance of transforming ATC in order to ensure those coming in and out of Nevada are able to do so efficiently and cheaply. Click HERE or on the video below to watch Senator Heller’s testimony.  
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